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January 4, 2023

The School Committee will meet hybrid (in person/remote) on Wednesday, January 11, 2023 at

6:30 p.m. Governor Baker signed into law new legislation extending certain COVID-19
measures adopted during the State of Emergency. This Act includes an extension, until
March 31, 2023, of the remote meeting provisions. Per Governor Baker’s extension, the public
will not be allowed to physically access this School Committee meeting. The Public can view
the meeting live via: https://www.youtube. com/c/WhittierTechHighSchool

Public Comments for this meeting can be emailed in advance to: Irand@whittier.tec.ma.us
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